
Daubin, Brian M (GT&D
8/18/2011 5:18:47 PM
Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Livingston, Randy (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RSL3); 
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 
Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2); 
Christopher, Melvin J.
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=M6CE); | Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: L-300A MP256.21

Sunil,

As discussed, these pin holes were found on L-300A when a GC crew was sandblasting the coating off 
of the pipe in preparation for the insertion of a Pig Launcher. These radiographs are currently being 
reviewed by our Level 3 expert, and recommendations will be provided as early as tonight. We believe 
these to be rounded inclusions on DSAW pipe, and therefore no immediate remediation would be 
required. However, we will not have a definitive answer until after the radiographs are fully analyzed.

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Brian M. Daubin
Director- GE&O Cll 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co. 
925-783-3622 (cell) 
925-459-2137 (office)
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